
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

As a supplier to the cannabis industry -- an industry that will inevitably become national and 

international in scope -- I see the potential for Mendocino County to become the "Napa of 

Cannabis". This is a commercial birthright that can only be claimed if the County adopts sensible 

regulations that support measured industry growth. Phase 3 is a key next step. 

 

Please vote "yes" on Phase 3. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Rick Berglund 

CFO/VP Corporate Development 

 


